
 

 

 

 

 

 

Due to some enquiries received by the Education Team, some clarification has been issued 

regarding the weights and measures practical and oral examinations. 

 

It should be noted that candidates can be examined on any equipment, listed in the weights and 

measures portfolio, as part of their practical and oral exams.  Experience with these pieces of 

equipment will be beneficial. 

Where updates have occurred to specifications, candidates should always ensure they are up to 

date on these changes and answer to the latest information.  Being able to demonstrate you have 

knowledge of the changes will benefit you, when sitting exams. 
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